
Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585
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.

The Honorable John T. Conway
chairman
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safkty Board .
625 Indiana Avenue; N-w. .
Suite 700
Washingto~ D.C. 20004 .

Dear Chairman Conway:

On June .30, 1995, Secretary O’Leary transmitted the Implementation Plan that responds to your
Recommendation 94-3, Rocky Flats Seismic and Systems Saf’. I am providing this letter to
advise you of our progress in the prelixrwwy evaluations of seismic safkty in BuiIding 371.

2The prehninary evaluation (Stag One) of the strue response to earthquakes was completed
on time as described in Task 6. of the Implementation Plan. The results were discussed with

I
your sM. Lnitialstructural evaluation led to a decision to continue analysis of Building 371 and
&xnatives for interim plutonium ~lorage. -

The completion date for the Phase I decisio~ i.e., selection of the prefkmed option for the interimU
storage of plutonium at Roc& Flats, has been extended t%omOctober 24, 1995, until
December 29, 1995. This change was addressed in the “Change Control” paragraph of the
Implementation Plan. The completion date was extended to acco.punodate expansion of the
numbers of structures, systems and components that will be tie. A tied sched~e is.
enclosed.

We will continue to keep you an d your staEtiorrned of our progress as we work to the Phr= I
decision. If you have any question$ please call me. “

This Morrnation is unclassified and suitable for placement in the public reading room.

sincerely,

.

Asakant Secimtmj for
.,.

Environmental Management
.; ...’.

“Eiciomire
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